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USE OF FUNDS COMPUTER
COMMUNICATIONS NETWORK
August 29, 1991 TO: SMALL FUNDS MEMBERS NO. 9-91 RE: USE OF FUNDS COMPUTER
COMMUNICATIONS NETWORK __________________________________________________________ As
you know, the Institute maintains a computer communi- cations network with its members.
The network is designed to give members access to a great deal of useful information while
also providing a convenient means to transmit regular statistical data to the Institute. The
attached issue of portfolio describes this system in more detail. We have found that FUNDS
is used a great deal by most of the large fund groups, but much less by smaller groups. We
suspect some of the reasons for this disparity but would greatly appreciate receiving your
responses/suggestions on the attached questionnaire which will help us design a system
more suitable to the needs and realities of smaller fund groups. Please complete the
attached questionnaire and return it to Ms. Sheilah R. Henderson, Investment Company
Institute, 1600 M Street, NW, Suite 600, Washington, DC 20036. Thank you in advance for
your participation. C. Richard Pogue Senior Vice President - Management Attachment
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